
  

Happy	New	Year!	
 
We are still celebrating here the coming of Christ.  Our focus has 

been sharing HimHimHimHim  with the community here in Arnos Vale where the 
school is located.   

-In the new preschool we learned of his birth, since only 2 of our little 
ones there attend church and know about God’s great gift. 

-The Bible College students and staff caroled around the community 
on Christmas Eve.   

-All of our students, preschool, Bible College, and community 
outreach program kids put on an event inviting the whole community.  Mrs. 
Maddie’s girls danced to worship songs, the students sang, the preschoolers 
performed, and woven throughout it our students acted out the real 
Christmas Story.  

-For Christmas one of our supporting churches sent gifts for the 
students, we ate together, heard a devotional, and worshipped God through 
a special time of candlelight.  A new tradition this year was the gift exchange 
where every staff and student brought one gift, but it could not be bought.  It 
had to be handmade, a service provided, or something already owned.  This 
brought lots laughs and creativity. 

As we rang in the New Year we spent time together praying and 
reflecting on all God has done this past year.  All of us staff and students 
were away from our birth countries this Christmas season.  At times all of us 
missed loved ones.  And while our celebrating and worship together was 
wonderful, it brought a new meaning to this Season.  God sent his son away 
from Him to all of us, so that one day we will 
never be apart or homesick from Him.  We  
thank you for supporting us and helping us  
                                               all to get to be 

                                    here to study & 
                                     serve! 
 

 

 

Information Technology Solutions 

 
 

 

 

SEND SUPPORT 

TO: 

W.I.S.E. 

P.O. Box 1741 

Pittsburg, KS 66762 

wisemissions
@gmail.com 

 

St. Vincent 

info: 

WISE 

Box 824  
Kingstown 

 ◆ St. Vincent ◆ 

West Indies 

Phone: 
863-232-5875 

 

End of year tax 

statements are in 

the mail.  All gifts 

to WISE are tax-

deductible. 

 

Please let us know 

if you would also 

like a copy of the 

budget. 
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Above- Our students 

praising and praying for 

the New Year! 

Candlelight Christmas Worship 

Performing the Christmas  Story 

Community Caroling 

Preschoolers 


